
   
 
 
 
 
W2D2 Memo 3       7 October 2019 
 
 
Hello all, 
 
World Wide Data Day 2019 registration will close at the end of the day UTC on 
Wednesday this week. The registration button is still up on http://tiny.cc/w2d2 but you 
can see that the Videocons button is now visible. By the way, if you recently registered, 
receipt of this memo in e-mail is your confirmation. Welcome!  
 
The news is about Vidyo tests: 

• If you had a successful W2D2 videoconference last year using the same location 
and equipment as you have now, you do not need to do a Vidyo test. You are still 
welcome to do so, of course. All others do need to have a Vidyo test to assure 
smooth videooconferences on 16th October.  

• You do not need to register for a Vidyo test. Just show up! 
• When? Video tests will be held: 

o Tue 08 Oct 13:00-14:30 and 17:00-19:00 UTC 
o Wed 09 Oct 12:00-14:30 and 18:30-20:00 UTC 
o Thu 10 Oct 14:00-16:00 and 22:00-23:30 UTC 
o Fri 11 Oct 02:00-03:00 UTC and 14:00-16:00 UTC. 

• Where? Connect to Vidyo on the World Wide Data Day Indico page at 
https://indico.cern.ch/event/854311/.  

A preliminary schedule of World Wide Data Day videoconferences can be found on the 
videocons page at https://quarknet.org/content/w2d2-videoconferences (scroll down to 
the table). Please look it over and contact me if you see any errors or oversights or any 
problems at all.  
 
Registration ends at the end of the day, UTC, this Wednesday. Tell your collaegues! 
 
Send your questions! 
 
This and all W2D2 memos will be posted on the website at http://tiny.cc/w2d2.  
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 
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